
From: Andre Sólo
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Sound level variance at 2383 university ave w
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:41:57 PM

I live one block from this location and strongly oppose the variance. We are already dealing
with excessive noise and a blocked sidewalk that forces pedestrians to walk in an icy street
against oncoming traffic on Charles Ave because of the construction project at 2383 university
ave w. The requested variance would disrupt sleep and individuals working from home during
a pandemic. Kraus Anderson needs to find a way to complete their project that follows noise
laws and the constraints of working in a dense residential neighborhood. 

Please do NOT approve the variance. 

Andrew Jacob
2285 University Ave W
Unit 314
Saint Paul, MN 55114
-- 

Best wishes,
Andre

Co-Founder | highlysensitiverefuge.com
Chief Make-It-Happen Officer | introvertdear.com
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